
HIGH COURT OF DELHI: NEW DLEHI 

No. 57/IT Cell/DHC 

Dated: 25th January, 2022 

N O T I C E 

 It is hereby informed to all concerned that the official website of Delhi 

High Court https://delhihighcourt.nic.in will not be available from 12:30 p.m. to 

07:30 p.m. on 26th January, 2022 because of preparatory work and switch-over 

of data to new website.  

Inconvenience is deeply regretted.    

(Sunil Kukreja) 

Registrar (IT) 

for Registrar General 

 

Copy forwarded for information to: 

i. Registrar-cum-Secretary to Hon’ble the Chief Justice. 

ii. Registrar (Listing) with a request to publish this Notice in the Cause 

List as also to forward the same to all the registered Advocates 

through email. 

iii. All the Registrars/OSDs. 

iv. Joint Registrar-cum-PA to worthy Registrar General. 

v. PSs to Hon’ble the Chief Jusitce & other Hon’ble Judges with a 

request to bring this to the kind notice of the Hon’ble Judges. 

vi. Deputy Director General, NIC, Delhi High Court for further necessary 

action. 

vii. Director (Technical), Delhi High Court for further necessary action. 

viii. PA to Registrar (IT) with a request to upload this Notice on the 

website and PIS of this Court.  

ix. Guard File. 
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